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As of December 27th, 2011 you will not have the option to order DVD copies of your PhotoShows. This does not
affect other PhotoShow account or software features.

If you have placed a PhotoShow DVD order prior to December 27th, it will be completed. However, once you
receive your PhotoShow DVD, no support will be available for your current or previous PhotoShow DVD orders.

However, you can still burn DVDs of your PhotoShows using the PhotoShow 6 Desktop software.

If you have any questions regarding your existing PhotoShow DVD orders, please contact Cleverbridge Customer
Service.
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